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Greetings

Office Staff
BC School Sports

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year. The BC School Sports (BCSS) staff 
looks forward to another wonderful year in support of our member schools 
providing exceptional educational and athletic experiences for over 86,000 
student-athletes. As we continue to provide these opportunities, we also wish 
to recognize and thank the over 20,000 volunteers that contribute to school 
sports.  

As role models, you: the teacher coaches, community coaches, event 
organizers, commission organizers, athletic associations, family and fans, 
play a critical role in shaping our leaders of tomorrow as you demonstrate 
sportsmanship, fair play and the positive impact of sports in schools. The 
success of our school sports system relies on our collective strength and 
dedication as we work together to improve sports for all. Thank you so much 
to all of our members and volunteers!

We also appreciate the support and commitment of the volunteers that 
make up the BCSS Board of Directors and committee members; their 
selfless contributions are countless and they are an invaluable asset to our 
organization. Every year, we marvel at their amazing performances at our 59 
provincial championships. We look forward to greater things this year around 
the province. 

Good luck and have fun as you participate and compete in your 2016-2017 
school sports


